
From: Chris Soman   
Sent: 14 June 2021 08:36 
To: Planning Department <Planning.Department@north-norfolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application Ref. PF/21/1499 

 
Dear Planning Processing Unit, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 11th June 2021. Please refer to the site plan drawing reference 
2021-001-0110, which shows that the extension is within the applicants boundary, we confirm that 
there will be no encroachment to the neighbouring property from foundations or rainwater goods. 
 
I trust the application can now be validated. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Chris Soman 
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